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Docket No. 50-247

Consolidated Edison Company of
New York, Inc.

ATTN: Mr. John D. O'Toole -

Vice President - Nuclear
Engineering and Quality Assurance

4 Irving Place
New York, New York 10003

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-247/83-22

This refers to your letter dated January 27, 1984, in response to our letter
dated December 29, 1983.

~-We have reviewed your response and concur that all of the records pertaining
to the violation may not have been seen by the inspectors. Therefore, the
additional records of inspection activities discussed in your letter will
be reviewed during a future NRC inspection of your facility. A member of your
Quality Assurance staff will be notified as to when these records should be
made available.

Your cooperstion with us is appreciated. s

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGIC DY

s. o. tbwar

Thomas T. Martin, Director.
Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

cc:
.

C. W. Jackson, Vice President, N'uclear Power
M. Blatt, Director, Regulatory Affairs

-

W. D. Hamlin, Assistant to Resident Manager
F. Matra, Resident Construction Manager
R. L. Spring, Nuclear Licensing Engineer
Thomas J. Farrely, Esquire
K. Burke, General Manager, Administrative Services
Brent L. Brandenburg, Assistant General Counsel
Director, Power Division

Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (HSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York
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Mr. John D. O'Toole 2

bcc.
kegion I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DPRP Section Chief
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